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              All Written Correspondence 

Please send all written correspondence to office@bristolcourt.org 
 

Board of Directors 

All owners are invited to the monthly meeting of the Board of Directors held in the 

2500 Windsor Mall Party Room on September 27th at 7 p.m.   The Board Officers 

for the coming year are President – Maureen Moore, Vice-President – Sharon 

Smith, Treasurer – Elaine Paterakis, and Secretary – Fran Dellar.  
 

New Resident Orientation 

• For residents and owners who are new to Bristol Court, an orientation meeting 

is hosted by the Community Committee to answer questions about BCCA and 

the Park Ridge community.   

• Our next meeting will be held September 8th at 7 p.m. in the party room at 

2500 Windsor Mall.   

• These meetings are held every other month and all residents are welcome to 

attend. 
 

 

BCCA Building Representatives 

(Term Expires 2023) 

Bldg. 1               Fran Dellar 

Bldg. 2               Jackie Zamiechowska                           

Bldg.3                Joe Guzzetta 

Bldg. 4               Maureen Moore 

Bldg. 5               Chadi Adas 

Bldg. 6               John Ciprian  

Bldg. 7               Gary Botwin 

Bldg. 8               Anne-Marie Adams 

Bldg. 9               Peter Wachowski and Sharon Smith 

Bldg. 10             Sara Due and Phil Laverty 

Bldg. 11             Elaine Paterakis 

Bldg. 12             Steve Kuhn 

Bldg. 13             Becky Toulon 

Bldg. 14             Mirek Sikora 
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Halloween Preparations 
• Decorations may be put up starting Oct.12 and should be taken down by Nov. 

6.   

• Decorations should be cheerful rather than scary.  

• Trick – or – Treating will be held on Sunday, October 30 from 2 - 4 p.m. 

in the lobby area or under the canopies of participating buildings.   

• Resident volunteers are encouraged to hand out wrapped store-bought treats 

donated by their building residents.  

• Resident children are encouraged to dress up and visit each building with a 

pumpkin balloon in front of it. 

• Children are to be accompanied by a parent.  

 

Vehicle Registration 
The Association Office requires annual copies of your vehicle registration. 

This is necessary for a number of reasons: 

• In case of an emergency (garage pipe leak, etc.) we will be able to notify the 

owner of a vehicle. 

• Residents change vehicles without notification to the office, which makes it 

difficult to track down the owner of the vehicle. 

• Our database of owner information includes vehicle information which has 

shown to be very useful when needed (vehicles illegally parked, vehicles left 

running in the garage, etc.) 

• Please make sure you update the office. 

 

 

 
 


